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PRESS RELEASE 

CRIMINAL TRESPASS TO STATE SUPPORTED LAND 
CONSUMPTION OF ALCOHOL BY MINOR 

CRIMINAL DAMAGE TO PROPERTY 
CASE #10-06750 

 
Offenders: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Daniel Eggert 
01-18-92 

149 Elizabeth Ct 
Wood Dale, IL 

Alex E. Miles 
04-24-92 

17W284 Forestview 
Bensenville, IL 

Alexander C. Ribierre 
10-07-91 

476 Itasca St 
Wood Dale, IL 

 
Wood Dale, IL – On May 24, 2010 at approximately 12:57am, the Wood Dale Police Department 
responded to a burglar alarm call at Oakbrook Elementary School, located at 170 S. Wood Dale 
Road.  Upon arrival, responding officers observed several suspects running in the hallways of the 
school.  Officers worked to secure a perimeter around the school and were assisted by officers from 
Addison, Bensenville, Itasca, and the Schaumburg K-9 unit.  After about 15 minutes, two suspects 
surrendered voluntarily and were taken into custody.  Upon learning that a third suspect was still in 
the school, the K-9 unit was used on-leash to find the suspect, who was then taken into custody 
without incident.   
 
Further investigation revealed that the suspects entered the school through a window and their intent 
was to rearrange some of the furniture as part of a senior prank.  They had also been consuming 
alcohol at an unknown location prior to entering the school.   
 
All three suspects were charged with Criminal Trespass to Land and Consumption of Alcohol by a 
Minor.  In addition, Daniel Eggert was also charged with Criminal Damage to Property.  All charges 
are Class A Misdemeanors.  The suspects were later released on bond and given a court date of 
June 28, 2010 at the DuPage County Courthouse.   
 
If further information is needed regarding this arrest, contact Deputy Chief Greg Vesta at 630-787-
3812. 
 
Members of the public are reminded that these complaints contain only charges and are not proof of 
the defendant’s guilt.  A defendant is presumed innocent and is entitled to a fair trial in which it is the 
government’s burden to prove his or her guilt beyond a reasonable doubt. 
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